
Subject: Trail comment for April 8th special council Meeting 
 
Hello, 
 
We reside at                Riverside dr. and will be affected by the proposed trail, can you please 
confirm exactly where this path is going on our frontage? The council information provided does 
not specify the exact spot, and if the trail is to be 2.7metres wide (9ft) there won’t be enough 
room on the south side of the hydro pole. We have 15 feet available from the roads edge to our 
sewer clean out but the hydro pole is 10 feet in; which means the trail will have to be in front of 
the hydro pole at our home (since the documents state zero hydro poles will be relocated). Can 
you confirm this?  
 
Also, have the mnsi access been taken into consideration on this strip of trail? We have a large 
access point on the south side of the hydro pole which would impede the trail.  
 
And finally, we would like to address the mayor, if you lived on this strip, tell us what your 
thoughts would be if the town considered adding this trail to your frontage when there’s more 
than enough space on the north side of the road with a broken down sidewalk and massive 
unpaved shoulder. Might be cheaper for the town but it doesn’t make sense, does it? 
 
Kind regards, 
Sandra and Jordan Trudeau 
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